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The Village of Sage Grove Completed – Grand Opening 
August 10th 
The Village of Sage Grove construction is complete and will be ready to move in residents 
in just a couple weeks!  The 38-unit senior apartment building began construction just 
one year ago in June 2010 and is coming to a close, right on schedule. The Village of Sage 
Grove offers one-bedroom apartments of approximately 600 square feet as well as 
community room, laundry facilities, lounge areas and library/internet café.  The 
community is located at 214 South Sage Street in Kalamazoo. 

Presbyterian Villages of Michigan (PVM) Foundation support, along with the City of 
Kalamazoo HOME Funding, allowed the project to add an emergency generator for safety 
during power outages, a beautifully landscaped sidewalk and a walking path, which 
connects residents to public transit and supports resident wellness.  Staff is wrapping up 
and placing the finishing touches on PVM's newest community in preparation of the 
official Grand Opening taking place on August 10, 2011 from 1:00 – 2:30 pm.  
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